
Hello! My name is Katherine, and I am
putting together this event for my Girl
Scout Gold Award. This event is for
caregivers who are looking for support
resources in Orange County and are
looking for some more activities they can
do with their loved ones with Dementia.

Girl Scout Gold Award
Dementia and
Caregiver Event 

THE EVENT INCLUDES: 
ACTIVITY (BROUGHT TO YOU BY
THE MUSEUM OF ART) 
SNACK (LEMONADE & COOKIES)

FREE TAKE HOME ACTIVITY! 

Join Us

JUNE 14TH
2024

HOW TO RSVP:
PLEASE EMAIL

KATHERINEGOLDAWARDEVENT@GMAIL.COM 
TO RSVP FOR THE EVENT

There are two time slots for the event: 
12:00 - 3:15 and 2:45 - 5:00 

Please note that there are 20 participant
slots available for each time (10 pairs of

caregivers and their loved ones).

Thank you to the Alzheimer’s Association and the
North Carolina Museum of Art for partnering with

me on this event!

https://pubmed.ncbi.nlm.nih.gov/16439826/%20(source%20on%20the%20effect%20art%20has%20on%20Alzheimer%E2%80%99s%20and%20dementia%20patients)

